
 

   
 

          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Kirsten Arrowood, OPA Investigations Supervisor  
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist 
Date: December 9, 2022 
Re:  OIG Expedited Investigation Certification for 2022OPA-0394 

 
OIG EXP INV Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the expedited investigation request for case 2022OPA-0394. The investigation is 
certified as thorough, timely, and objective.  

That said, while reviewing 2022OPA-0394, OIG identified the 5-day notice was sent approximately ten 
business days after the original date of complaint. OIG requests OPA adhere to the 5-day notice in the 
future, though we recognize the unique circumstances of this case as applicable policies and employees 
were not yet identified. Additionally, in the future OIG requests our office be provided ten days for 
reviews of OPA cases. 

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist  

                           


